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Email: admin@levett.doncaster.sch.uk     Tel: 01302 390761 

 

Mrs K Kellett   Executive Headteacher 

 
 

Thursday 1st February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Monday 5th February marks the start of Children’s Mental Health week. This year the theme is “My Voice 

Matters” and is designed to empower children and young people to express themselves.  

 

We are inviting our staff and pupils to come to school in an outfit of their choosing on Thursday 8th February. 

This outfit could be something they love to wear, something that reflects their interests or something that 

reflects how they’re feeling.  

 

There will be no charge for this non-uniform day, we simply ask that your child joins in and feels empowered 

to express themselves! 

 

Thank you in advance for your support.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

  
Miss H Buchanan 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


